From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: NO To public defender quotas
Date: Friday, August 2, 2024 8:07:08 AM

From: Michael b <michaeljbollen@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 1, 2024 7:28 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: NO To public defender quotas
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| live in Everett, WA

I've learned from WA GUN LAW on YouTube that there's a proposal being floated about creating
guotas for the public defenders office. This is outrageous indifference to consequences and flagrant
disregard for the public of WA state. How dare you create quotas instead of dozens of better ideas
like incentives for Public defenders and raising their pay and ideas like no Bar Exams. These ideas
and more will continue protecting us citizens instead of endangering the lives of millions because
you all are too lazy to do the hard work your being paid to do! Shame on you who support this
proposal. NO!
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